
Parent-Teacher Conference Scheduling Starts at 6:00 pm on Sunday, October 6th!
Parent / Teacher Conferences will be virtual on October 23rd (4:00-8:00 p.m.) and in-person
October 24th (2:00-6:00 p.m.).

Please follow the Parent/Guardian quick start guide below to begin scheduling conferences.
Important Information

▪ Parents will NOT contact teachers to schedule conferences.
▪ Parents will only be able to schedule conferences using PowerPTC through their

PowerSchool account starting Sunday, October 6th at 6:00 pm until Sunday,
October 20th at 9:00 pm.

▪ Parent-Teacher Conferences occur October 23rd 4:00–8:00 pm (Zoom only) and
October 24th 2:00–6:00 pm (In-Person only).
Please use the following link: PowerSchool to sign-on and schedule your
conferences.
Conferences are 5 minutes in length.

▪ Friday, October 25 is a non-attendance day for students

▪ If parents experience technical difficulty or if they are unable to schedule a conference
online, they may contact Jody Losacco 630-424-6623 or jody_losacco@glenbard.org.

To visually see these steps, click the link below.
Steps to Register for P/T Conferences

https://ps.glenbard.org/public/home.html
https://ps.glenbard.org/public/home.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mwjXwsByqqoFbOE4BUmUBk-vYnAWxKWR9Z6_eqDvPrA/edit?usp=sharing

